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I am writing in strong support of the above HB 3439. As a Naturopathic Physician, I 

provide primary care to many in eastern Multnomah County. It is essential that our 

services be covered and reimbursement be appropriate to ensure that we as 

providers are able to continue to serve this population. Most of my patients do not 

have other providers and their primary care needs are met exclusively by the care 

they receive at our clinic. Without pay equity, it is difficult to stay in practice in this 

model and continue to serve our community in this way.  


